
Paint the Town Positive is inviting
children & youth, together with their
families, to share the gift of warmth. 

Winter Warm Up

SPARC Red Deer is a non-profit coalition that promotes and educates our community about
the ‘40 Developmental Assets’. In 2019, SPARC launched an initiative to Paint the Town Positive

(PTTP) with local youth. Through involvement with PTTP, youth have opportunities to build
resilience, experience a sense of belonging and get involved. These are important elements to

build healthy, resilient, caring individuals and helps kids grow up great!

For more information:
sparc40rd@gmail.com

Simply bring  NEW mittens, toques or socks
between January 13th -25th to any 

Red Deer Public Library. 
Paint the Town Positive groups will then donate

the items to those in need in the 
City of Red Deer. 


